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To:    Kervin Alfred 

Via:      Greg Harrison 

From:    Steve Hudson, Fire Chief 

Date:   02/15/2024 

Re:    Request for Advertising an Ordinance to extend the lease for  
the Fire Logistics facility 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please advertise the attached ordinance item for a lease extension of the Fire 

Logistics facility located at 1651 SW 5th Court, Suite 1651, Pompano Beach, FL 

33069.  

 

Thank you.  

 

 

Pompano Beach  
Fire Rescue 
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